
 
Sunday Mornings:  
Grace & Truth – (9:30-10:15am) The Gospel of John tells us that Jesus came full of grace 
and full of truth. For most of us, we tend to lean towards one over the other. Many know 
God from the side of truth, seeing him primarily as a judge and king and ruler. Others know 
God primarily through a lens of grace and mercy and kindness. When we lean too heavily 
on one side we miss either God's kindness or his authority and power. We can’t afford to 
miss either.  
 

Wednesday Evenings:  
Family Camp - June 11, 18, 25, July 2, 9, 16 : (6:30 – 8:00 pm); Join us on six Wednesday 
nights this summer!  This is a time for parents and kids to come together for worship and 
fun.  It will also include some time for parents to be together to talk about pressing 
parenting topics while the kids are engaging with the Word in their space.  You won’t want 
to miss this!   

Weekly Discipleship: 
Basic Training - June 11, 18, 25, July 2, 9, 16, 23: For kids 2nd - 6th grade who want to learn 
more about being a disciple of Jesus.  We will meet at the building in Rt. 56 from 12:00 to 
1:30 pm.  We will eat while we engage with the Word, pray, and experience God in 
community.  Students will need to bring a sack lunch each day.  

Events: 
June 2 – Rt 56 Kickoff:  We will meet out at High Plains Children’s Home (11461 S Western 
St) @ noon, spend the day together playing, laughing and worshiping together. This will be 
an excellent chance for building relationships. At 6:30pm we want to invite parents and 
siblings out to join us for dinner and have more fun. We will be done around 8:00pm. 

June 23 – 56 : Girls Day Out/Guys Day Out – These two gender specific groups will spend 
the day together serving, playing and being reminded that our identity is in Christ alone. 

July 10 – 56 Adventures: We are headed to Oklahoma City to spend the day at Hurricane 
Harbor. We will leave early and get home late! Cost is $50.  

July 28-30 – Base Camp 2025:  For kids entering 1st – 6th grade this fall.  More information 
and registration are available at www.southwest.org/childrensministry. 

 

http://www.southwest.org/childrensministry

